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Philip de Klerk to step down as Chief Financial Officer
 
Flybe Group plc ("Flybe") announces that Philip de Klerk, Chief Financial Officer ("CFO"), has resigned to take up the
position of CFO at another company. Philip will remain as CFO of Flybe until 1 October 2017. A process to appoint his
successor has commenced.
 
The Flybe Board wishes Philip well for the future and also thanks him for his major contribution over the last three years.
 
Flybe will issue its 2016/17 Full Year results on 8 June 2017.
 
Certain information contained in this announcement would have constituted inside information (as defined by Article 7 of
Regulation (EU) No 596/2014) prior to its release as part of this announcement.
 
Enquiries:
 
Flybe
Simon Laffin, Chairman
Tel: +44 (0)20 7379 5151
 
Maitland
Andy Donald / Frederica Bendit
Tel: +44 (0)20 7379 5151
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